“I look forward to working with Mr. Adger as the incoming director of South Carolina’s Department of Probation,
Parole and Pardon services. His career in justice and law enforcement spans decades and | can think of no better
person to meet the day to day challenges of PPP while continuing to strengthen the agency.”
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